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On March 2™, 2021 Management

unilaterally designated 23 parking spots as
supervisor only parking. The APWU filed a

orievance for Management taking actions
that affected the members work conditions
prior to negotiating with the Union. These
concerns were also brought up by both the
APWU and the NPMHU at the latest Safety
Meeting. The APWU and NPMHU also
brought their concerns directly to Plant
Manager Dave Lang. After investigating the
situation the Plant Manager agreed to restore
the parking to the way 1t was as on March
24th, 2021. I want to thank George Gohr for

his efforts in this matter.



